
In the past, the SWCD has offered contractor training by hosting workshops that are usually half 
of a day or more and at a location somewhere in the county that is not convenient for 90% of the 
people we are trying to provide this information to. It has been difficult to attract the project 
managers, superintendents and inspectors to these events because their time is valuable and it is 
difficult to justify sending several people to an event that takes up a half a day.  We understand 
this is not the best way! 
 
In an effort to make getting this training a little easier, the SWCD would like to offer an 
opportunity for your team to get a quick training session on your terms, at your location.  I would 
come to one of your scheduled meetings and provide a 90 minute training that covers the basics 
of the CSGP, our expectations as the regulating authority, and what we are looking for on the 
required weekly erosion control inspections.  Most importantly, I will be there to answer 
questions that many may not ask in a room full of contractors from competing companies.   
 
If this sounds like something that would benefit your team, please Todd Clark at 
tclark@elkhartcounty.com or call 574-536-0932 to set up a time for him to provide this 
invaluable information to your “boots on the ground.”   
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